
 

February 16, 2022 

SB 436 Carroll County - Board of Education - Member Compensation and Student 

Representative 

 

 

Chairman Pinsky, Vice Chair Kagan, and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental 

Committee, 

Senate Bill 436 would raise the salary for future elected members from the current $8,000 to 

$12,000 annual compensation.  The President of the Board’s salary would raise from $9,000 to 

$13,000. 

Senate Bill 436 also limits the student representative to a term of not more than one year. 

 

This legislation was approved 3-0 by Carroll County Senators.  

 

I respectfully request a favorable report on Senate Bill 436. 

 

 

 

 

  


